
 

 

 

 
 

BOARD  OF  SELECTMEN 
 

RICHARD H. SMITH TOWN HALL 
 

 
Regular Meeting February 27, 2018 

 

 

Attendance: Selectmen Angus McDonald and Duane Gates, Margo Hilfinger and John 

Greene (videography), Richard Nagot. 

 

This regular meeting was called to order at 6:35 pm by McDonald. 

 

Minutes:   
 

Regular Meeting of February 13, 2018 

 

Gates moved, McDonald 2
nd

, to accept the regular meeting minutes of February 13, 2018. 

 

APPROVED  2 – 0 

 

Discuss WPCA $19,000 forklift purchase: 

 

McDonald informed board that he has received an email from WPCA director Pete Lewis that the 

WPCA board has voted to purchase a forklift at a cost of $19,000 from their capital reserve fund.  

Brief discussion followed, no vote required. 

            

    

Veteran’s Green Committee: 

 

Rich Nagot introduced a proposal from the committee to replace the existing walkway from sitting 

area to road with brick to match planned crosswalk.  The committee received bids and chose John 

Sopneski’s proposal of $1,975.   

 

Gates moved, McDonald 2
nd

 to approve recommended proposal and expenditure. 

 

Mr. Nagot then showed the Selectmen the eagle that usually sits on top of the flagpole at the green.  

The eagle fell off its perch and was broken.  Mr. Nagot suggested replacement. 

     

Gates moved, McDonald 2
nd

 to approve recommended proposal and expenditure. 

 

         APPROVED 2 - 0 

 

 
 



 

 

Audience of Citizens – Any other business to come before the board: 

 

McDonald discussed concerns and plans for upkeep of parks, specifically Devitt Field and Plattwood 

Park and confirmed sale of the police cruiser for $1,002. 

 

Adjournment: 

 

Gates moved, McDonald 2
nd

, to adjourn at 6:58 pm. 

 

APPROVED   2 – 0 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Angus McDonald, 

Selectman 


